St. Gall Finance Council
Meeting Minutes

September 23, 2020
Attendees:
e Fr. Max, Pam Barz, Lou Corsello, Bill Keck, Mary Fran Korth (bus. mgr.), Josh Quail, Jeff Walter,
and Bill White
Commencement:

The meeting began at 7:05 pm with a prayer by Fr. Max. The September 16" meeting was
rescheduled to September 22" due to scheduling conflicts.

Minutes:

The minutes of the July 22, 2020 meeting were approved.

Financial Results:

The Catholic Foundation report was quickly reviewed. Father Max said he would schedule a
person to give an overview of the Foundation to the Council.

Only 12% of St. Gall households have responded to the Diocesan Stewardship Appeal. Father
Max stated he would issue a follow up letter to non-responders.

There were no inquiries related to the DIAL accounts and only a few questions related to the
current budget as only one month’s activity was available for review.

Old Business:

No old business was conducted.

New Business:

Josh Quail resigned as chairperson of the Council but stated he would serve as the co-
chairperson. He was elected co-chairperson unanimously.

The Council will seek additional members. Diocesan guidelines state the Council should be
comprised of from five to nine members. There are six members currently.

Some new office furniture will be purchased to complete furnishing offices which were not fully
furnished after relocating to the new campus.

Handicap access was briefly mentioned and was tabled for future discussion.

Adjournment:

The meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm after a prayer by Fr. Max.

Next Meeting:

November 18, 2020 at 7:00 pm.



